

June 21, 2019

Mrs. Mary Beth Arthur Whippet Health Foundation, Inc. 12035 W Brown Deer Rd Milwaukee, WI 53224-1417

Dear Mrs. Arthur:

We are writing to express our deepest thanks appreciation for your recent donation of \$12,000.00. Generous gifts from donors like you help fund much-needed scientific research to help dogs live longer, healthier lives. This important work can only happen with your support.

Date: 6/18/2019 Designation:

\$12,000.00 Cardiology Research Program Area (Grant 02661)

Again, thank you for making a difference.

With gratitude,

Bradford Brady

**Director of Development & Communications** 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THIS VERY IMPORTANT RESEARCH!

In appreciation of your donation, CHF may list your name in our publications. Please let us know if you would prefer not to have your name listed.

The AKC Canine Health Foundation (CHF) is a 501(c)(3 nonprofit organization. Tax ID# 13-3813813. Gifts to the AKC Canine Health Foundation are tax-deductible to the extent provided by law. No goods or services have been provided to the donor by the Foundation in consideration for this gift.

Please retain this letter for your tax purposes.